
 

 

12th June 2024 

Summer Fayre 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 16th July we will be having a joint Summer fayre with Royd Nursery 
Infant school. 
Children and parents will be able to move between the two schools and the gate will 
be open.  
 

• Parents and Carers will need to enter via the Y6 gate at 2pm  

• Please do not arrive before this time as we will be making sure everything is 
set up ready for the opening 

• The event finishes at 3.30pm and children can leave after 3pm. 

• Years 3-5 will be sat on the field together with staff. Please collect your child 
from the grass areas after informing the class teacher that you have collected 
them. Y6 will be helping to run the games stalls.   

• If parents are not attending, children may bring money to school to spend at 
the fayre. Please ensure this is in a named envelope or purse/wallet. Do not 
send it loose, thank you. 

• Children without a parent will go around with a member of staff at some point 
during the afternoon as well as helping staff run the classroom stalls. 

• All children will have made a product to sell. 
 
There will be a stall selling refreshments. 

 
If it is raining we will run everything from inside both schools. In this case, come 
through the main entrance. 
 
We desperately need a few parents to help serve refreshments. If you could 
help out even if for a short time please contact school to let them know. 
 
Please complete the electronic form below to notify us of whether you will be 
attending by Monday 15th July, so we can sort out arrangements for pupils whose 
parents will not be attending the Summer Fayre. We need this to be accurate so we 
can ensure staffing ratios. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/faXgmnYRzP 

 

Many Thanks 

Louise Jones 

https://forms.office.com/e/faXgmnYRzP

